
 

 

 

03 August 2023  

 

Denise Sewell  

  

Dear Denise 

 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987  
 

We refer to your request for further information dated 01 August 2023 for:  

• The salary grades, and roles which relate to each -specifically for Museum gallery 

employees.   

 

We do not hold the information you have requested in our Collective Agreement. Our 

Collective Agreement only contains grades and pay ranges which won’t provide the detail you 

are seeking. Thus, your request is refused in accordance with Section 17(g) of the Local 

Government Official Information and Meetings Act as the information requested does not exist 

or, despite reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot be found. 

 

Due to Council’s Arts &Culture team being small in number, quite often it’s one staff per role 

which can make it easy for that information to be attributed to an individual. Therefore, 

withholding the information is necessary in accordance with Section 7(2) (a) to protect the 

privacy of our staff. 

 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on Hutt City 

Council’s website.  

 

Ngā manākitanga  

 

Lakna Siriwardena 

Legal Coordinator 

s 7(2)(a)




